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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Y11 Parents’ Information Evening 

Our Year 11 Parents’ Information evening will be taking place on Thursday 5th May, 4.30pm- 5.30pm, in our school hall for us to 

share important updates regarding your child’s 2022 GCSE examinations and further information about post-16 pathways.  

Please could we ask you to confirm you and your child’s attendance by returning the reply slip below to our school reception by 

Friday 29th April.  

Revision Guides 

Should you require any financial support with the purchase of a subject revision guide(s) for your child please express this in writing 

to your child’s Head of Year, Mrs Buckle, using her contact email address below and your request will be considered.  

Maths Takeover Thursday 

All pupils are strongly encouraged to attend an additional maths revision session taking place from 3.30pm-4.15pm in the lecture 

theatre prior to the information evening. Hot food will be available to them after this session.  

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact Mr Barradas-Lingard (t.barradas-lingard@kingswolverhampton.co.uk) or Mrs 

Buckle (k.buckle@kingswolverhampton.co.uk)  

We would like to thank you for your ongoing support and look forward to seeing you next Thursday. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Joy Langley 

Interim Principal 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening- Thursday 5th May 

I confirm that my child (*Please add child’s full name) ____________________________ in form_______ and I will/ will not be 

attending (*delete as appropriate) the Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening on Thursday 5th May, 4.30pm- 5.30pm.  

Do you require support with transport to this event?  Yes / No (*delete as appropriate) 

My contact email is:  

My contact number is:  

Signed____________________________ Print Name____________________________ *Please return to school office.  
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